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12th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Christmas is fast approaching!!  Each year the staff choose a charity and ask parents to make a 
small donation to it in lieu of Christmas gifts if desired.  Whilst we appreciate your kindness, we 
realise that there are more deserving people who could truly benefit from your generosity.   
 
As you are well aware, Mr Brown is in Uganda living, working and teaching in Kisakye Village.  The 
team have recently built a house and we would like to support him by providing money to help 
furnish the house, basic as it may be, so another family can move in and benefit from all the 
opportunities the village has to offer. 
 
There will be a donation box placed in the school reception or if you prefer there is a Just Giving 
page which can be accessed online at 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/kisakye?utm_term=wp4KM8BDZ. 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J McCann 
Principal 
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